
 
 
 
 

May 2008 
Dear Friends, 
We are delighted to be able to tell you that The Alice 
McCosh Trust has just awarded its first grant. 
With over 30 high calibre applications from all corners 
of the globe it was not easy to make a decision. 
The successful applicant was Alexis Pridmore from 
the University of Aberdeen.  The grant will go towards 
the costs of a field trip to study bats in the Kasanka 
National Park in Zambia. 
We felt that this project was just the sort of thing that 
the Trust should support and we look forward to 
hearing about the success of the project on Alexis’s 
return. 
We are continuing to raise funds and thank you for all 
your support to date.  Please do check our website for 
regular updates. 
Best wishes from The Alice McCosh Trust.  
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